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Dear Council Members,

I would like to voice my support for the proposed affordable housing project funding on your agenda this week.

As a proud HASCO commissioner and current board chair, I’m very aware of what this funding means to these
projects. Our communities have such a need for more housing, especially for our residents who are no or low
income.

Thank you for your consideration and please don’t ever hesitate to reach out to me or HASCO staff should you have
any questions.

Sincerely,
Luke Distelhorst
Edmonds, WA
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